
TAWA 
COMMUNITY BOARD 

9 DECEMBER 2010 
 

 
 

REPORT 14 
 (1215/12/IM) 
 
NORFOLK PINE AND MAIN ROAD CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 
 
 
 
The Norfolk pine and Main Road Christmas lights have been on since early 
November.  The Chair would like the Board to thank those responsible for 
creating such an attractive display. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receive the information.  

 
2. Thank the individuals who arranged the Christmas lights on the Norfolk 

pine and on Main Road, Tawa, for putting on such an attractive display. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Democratic Services 
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